
 
Homestead Yacht Club General Meeting is held at the Redlands Golf and 

Country Club the first Monday of each month.  To keep members 
informed, the minutes are published in our monthly newsletters 

 
 
 
FROM THE COMMODORE:  
Our hearts and thoughts go out to George McDermot and his family, his mom 
passed away last week after a long illness. 
Hurricane season is looking like a “Skeet shoot” out there, we now have our fifth 
storm, Emily, and it’s very early in the season.  We have been very blessed and 
let us hope it continues. 
We have some club members in the Bahamas and Exumas so we will be glad to 
see them arrive home safe. 
As you know our June event had to be cancelled.  George and Annabelle 
McDermot volunteered to host a “Fish Fry” in July, however, their planned 
vacation was delayed so they won’t be back in time to make all the 
arrangements.  Thank you, George and Annabelle, for volunteering to host 
another event for the club this year.  Thanks to Derek and Anna Boos who 
volunteered to help the McDermots. 
Our next function will be Miami Beach on August 12, 13, 14.  Larry and Sharon 
Roesch have volunteered to host this event for the club so put these dates on 
your calendar and they will give more details at the August General Meeting.



 
  

 EVENTS 
Miami Beach, Miami Beach Marina:  August 12, 13, & 14.  Larry and Sharon 
Roesch have volunteered to host this event for the club.  Twelve slips have been 
reserved for HYC. Each club member is to contact Miami Beach Marina and 
make their own reservations for the Homestead Yacht Club reserved slips.  
Any members willing  to volunteer to help with this event please contact them.  
More information and details at the General Meeting and next month’s 
newsletter.   
  
Hawk’s Cay – September 2-5 (Labor Day).  Bill and Linda Clemons are hosting 
this event for the club.  Any members willing to volunteer to help with this event 
please contact them.  More details at General Meeting and next month’s 
newsletter. 

LOST & FOUND 
It occurred to me that sometimes we loose items at our events so this might be a 
place where we could locate missing items or find their home.  Please contact 
Newsletter Editor with any missing or found items. 
LOST:  Corel plate, white with blue trim. Missing since non-event gathering at 
Boca Chita.  Charlene 305.232.3436 
LOST:  Gold & Diamond bracelet. Lost at the docks 7/10.  Charlene 
305.232.3436 
FOUND:  Green fabric table cloth.  From the Card Sound Event.  Contact 
Charlene 305.232.3436 

  
MINUTES 

Thanks to Claire Strandhagen for taking these minutes in the absence of 
Secretary Dawn Kressly. 
 



  



 



 
Don't forget the General Membership Meeting, Redlands Golf & Country 
Club on Monday, August 1st.  Social begins at 6:30, meeting begins at 
7:30pm. 
  
(This newsletter was sentby the Commodore as Annibelle is on vacation and 

hopefully having a wonderful time.)  
  
  
  
  
  
Charlene Powell, Commodore 
Homestead Yacht Club 
Miami, FL 



 
  


